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  June 20- June 24, 2022 

 

THE CORDOVA BAY           
COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER 

June 29 Last Day of 

School   

 

School District No. 63 (Saanich) resides on the traditional territory of the W̱SÁNEĆ people encompassing 

the five local communities: BO,ḰE,ĆEN (Pauquachin), MÁLEXEȽ (Malahat), W̱JOȽEȽP (Tsartlip), W̱,SIKEM 

(Tseycum), and S,ȾAUTW̱ (Tsawout). We acknowledge and thank the W̱SÁNEĆ people on whose           

traditional territory we live, learn, and teach. The W̱SÁNEĆ people have lived and worked on this land 

since time immemorial  

Hello Families! 

You might have noticed that our students have been hard at work renovating, 

planting and maintaining our school garden.  Thank you PAC for supporting this 

venture with soil, mulch, tools, seeds and plants!  Over the summer, please 

feel free to visit the garden and harvest some fruit and vegetables (raspberries, 

blueberries, kale, arugula, spinach, radishes, figs, etc.).  If you would like to  

visit, please also spend a few minutes pulling some weeds from the pathways 

or gardens and putting them in our new compost bins.  It would be so helpful 

as we’re away for the summer! 

Thank you! 

 

 

Attendance Reporting - Email: cordovabay_attendance@saanichschools.ca  Phone: 250-658-4002 
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Does your child have any               

medications at school?  Please pick 

them up from the office on or       

before the last day of school (June 

29th). 

 

 

 

We look forward to 

connecting with 

you in September 

about new medical 

plans! 
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Do you have any Soft Plastics for Recycling?  Ms. Wergeland’s 

class is hosting a soft plastics recycling drive and would love to 

have your soft plastics!   Families are welcome to bring their soft 

plastics in, or send it with their children to school.  Students can 

bring it to the large labelled bag outside of Ms. Wergeland’s 

classroom (Room 15).  
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Have you noticed that your child all of a sudden doesn’t 

have near as many clothes as they did in September?  

Please come and visit our Lost and Found department to 

see what we may have in store!  You can come into the 

school (always come through the front door and check in 

with the office please) and go shopping through our         

assortment of garments, shoes, containers and                

miscellaneous other items.   When the weather is nice you 

may even see our rolling racks out in the front courtyard for 

your viewing pleasure! 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

We are overflowing!! 
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** New PAC Fundraiser ** 

Country Grocer Save a Tape - Save your receipts 
from any Country Grocer dating back to March 
2021.  Submit your receipts to your classroom 
teacher or to the Cordova Bay School office.   

Our school 

gets 1%back in 

Gift Cards 

which adds up      

quickly! 


